
 

2024 Graduation & Commencement Information 

 
➢ The Commencement Ceremony will take place at 5:00 pm on Friday, May 10th, 2024, at the 

Hibbing High School Auditorium 800 E 21st St, Hibbing, MN 55746.  

 

➢ Commencement practice will be held before the ceremony on Friday, May 10th, at 3:00 pm in 

the Hibbing High School Auditorium. Attendance is required.  

 

➢ Following practice, there will be refreshments and picture opportunities for graduates available 

in the High School Cafeteria. Please report to the High School Cafeteria no later than 4:00 pm 

for check-in.  

 

➢ If you plan on participating in the commencement program, you will wear a cap and gown. (Law 

Enforcement Students will be in Class A Uniforms)  

 

➢ Caps, Gowns, and Tassels may be purchased in the Hibbing Campus Bookstore beginning       

May 1st. Thanks to Student Life sponsorship, the package is only $14.00 for Hibbing Students 

(originally $24.00). Additional tassels may be purchased in the Bookstore for $5.00. 

 

➢ Veterans may also pick up an honorary cord from the Bookstore.  

 

➢ There is no limit to the number of guests who can attend the ceremony, and no tickets are 

required. The doors will open to the public at 4:00 pm. Please refer to the map on the back for 

entrance information. 

 

➢ Members of Phi Theta Kappa can pick up their honor stole and tassel to wear during the 

commencement ceremony in the Bookstore beginning May 1st. 

 

➢ If your cumulative GPA is 3.5 or above after the Fall 2023 Semester, you will receive a gold 

honor cord. These will be available in the Bookstore beginning May 1st.   

 

*** Please contact Jamie if you have any questions *** 

jamie.musburger@minnesotanorth.edu 

mailto:jamie.musburger@minnesotanorth.edu


 

➢ Students and guests can enter through the main door off of E 21st St (blue circle). 

 

➢ Students can also enter through the cafeteria off of 9th Ave E (green circle). 


